Office of the Governor

Kay Ivey Governor



State Capitol Montgomery, Alabama 36130

(334) 242-7100

STATE OF ALABAMA

TO: All State Agencies

FROM: Governor Kay Ivey

DATE: December 6, 2020

RE: Flags Lowered for National Pearl Harbor Remembrance Day

At the request of President Trump, I am directing flags to be displayed at half-staff on Monday, December 7, 2020, to honor and remember our military members who heroically fought at Pearl Harbor on December 7, 1941. Seventy-nine years ago, Japanese fighter planes attacked the United States Naval Base at Pearl Harbor, Hawaii, destroying much of our Pacific Fleet and killing more than 2,400 Americans.

The flags should remain lowered at half-staff for the entire day on Monday, December 7, 2020.

KI/lj